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SVP 

2nd graders are 

shown refining their 

math skills with an 

activity called 

“banana split.”  

WME 

Several of our 

bilingual students 

started their testing 

day by  dancing and 

encouraging each 

other!  

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

 

April 22  Warrior Baseball vs Sandia 10 AM & 12 PM  

 

April 25  Warrior Baseball @ Dexter – 6:00 PM  

 

April 27  RHS Golf @ The NMMI Colt Classic (Roswell) 

                Warrior Softball @ Dexter 4:00 PM 

 

April 28  RHS District Track & Field @ Dexter  

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

Congratulations going out to the 96 Warrior and Lady 

Warrior scholars who were recognized at the 42nd RHS 

Academic Awards ceremony on Monday night.  Kudos to 

the 13 seniors who met qualifying criteria for 

Distinguished Warrior consideration.  A special 

congratulations to our four Distinguished Warriors for 

2023: Ami Bhakta, Miriam Lucker, Mariah Moorhead, 

and Arabella Snead-Schmitz! 

Hot off the press: Congratulations to the RHS 24K Band 

of Gold for placing 2nd at the State Competition! Make 

plans now to attend the annual RMSD Fine Arts Program 

at the Ruidoso High School Performing Arts Center 

(RHSPAC) on Tuesday, May 2, 2023.  Doors open at 5 

p.m. with performances starting at 6:30 p.m. 

While our seniors count the days (29) to graduation, we 

are continuing to accept registration for our summer, 

Extended Learning and Fun Programs at WME and RMS  

(June 5th – June 29th, Mondays – Thursdays).  We are also 

accepting student registration for 3Y (waiting list), Pre-K, 

and Kindergarten for August 2023! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr.B.     

RMS 
 

RMS students’ 
artwork is on display 
at the public library 

as part of the Ruidoso 
Recycled Art Show in 
honor of Earth Day.  
Check it out through 

April 24th ! 

RHS 
 

Congratulations to 
New Mexico’s 

Indigenous Educator 
of the Year, our own,  
Charlene Bigmouth!  
Thank you, Char for 

31 years of service to 
students!   


